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A Message from the Scholarship Committee of the National Guard Association of Connecticut (NGACT)

The National Guard Association of Connecticut (NGACT) proudly announces the F Y 23 Scholarship

Application for NGACT members and their dependents. For a full list of those eligible to apply, please visit 

our website at https://www.ngact.org.

Background: NGACT was founded in 1994 as a combined officer and enlisted organization for the purpose of 
representing active and retired members of the Connecticut Army and Air National Guard. 

NGACT was originally organized as a non-profit organization designed to serve as the collective voice of all 

Guard officer and enlisted personnel. Together, members share in the pride, patriotism, and vigilance that 

keep America strong, accomplishing together what no person could accomplish alone. This united voice helps 

keep the Connecticut Army and Air National Guard ready and equipped to defend our freedom and 

represented at the national level through the National Guard Association of the United States (NGAUS). 

NGACT provides a means to express the wishes of its many members. In the past it has proven its value 

through improved benefits, modem facilities, and better equipment. Moreover, NGACT offers individual and 

family benefits otherwise not available; Group Insurance for members and families, annual NGACT 

Conference, and support services including co-sponsor of National Guard events and support of Send Off 

and Welcome Home Celebrations. The Scholarships program is just one of the many ways the 

organization gives back to the members, and recognizes its members for exceptional service and academics. 

Please take a moment to review the online application at: https://www.ngact.org.

Complete and return no later than 0 1 June 2023.

Three (3) $1,000 scholarships from the National Guard Association of CT.

One (1) $1,000 scholarship from USAA.

Must be uploaded to website, or postmarked no later than 01 June 2023.

Best of Luck to our Applicants. 
Please contact Mark Soltau for additional information at (203) 727-4379.
The Scholarship Committee 
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